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I am strongly in favor or being able to operate my ATV on selected state/county/local 

highway while in reasonable distance or situations. We ride our ATV’s in several 

other states and enjoy the convenience of being able to transit highways as needed 

to access trails, grocery stores, or Rv parks, etc. Thank you kindly for your 

consideration. 

 

John Walker 


